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March 16, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 2469:                Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which would allow local government to
inhibit or prevent production or use of seed or seed products (1) for purpose of protecting
seed or products that are not genetically engineered from adverse impacts of genetically
engineered seed or products or (2) to enforce a local measure approved by county voters on
May 20, 2014.

Considering the anti-science and anti-public health orientation of the Trump Administration,
we cannot trust federal authorities in this field.
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